INVITATION

Dear Premier

I wish you well.

Upon the examination and approval by the Australian government, the Australian Tasmania Council for the Promotion of Peaceful Reunification of China Incorporated (ATCPPRC) has been registered in Australia. This Council has also been recognised by the Australian Council for the Promotion of Peaceful Reunification of China as its Tasmanian branch. We would like to extend a most cordial invitation to you to join us for the official Inauguration, to be held on 16 October 2017.

The purpose of the Council is to maintain the "One China Principle", which opposes all actions of splitting the land and sovereignty of China, and promotes the ultimate reunification of China in a peaceful manner. The Council also supports and promotes the friendship between Australia and China, as well as matters relating to the peace of all humankind.

As you are a renowned and respected member of the community, and have extended supportive contribution to the cultural exchange between Australia and China, we cordially invite you, our leader and longtime friend, to attend this meaningful occasion.

Date: Monday, 16 October 2017

Time: 10:00am - 12:00pm Venue: Parliament House

1 Salamanca Place, Hobart TAS 7000

Please RSVP by 6 October 2017 via phone or email:

Email: ATCPPRC@gmail.com.

Contact:

or

We look forward to welcoming you on the day.



President

Australian Tasmania Council for the Promotion of Peaceful Reunification of China Inc. (ATCPPRC)
Australian Council for the Promotion of Peaceful Reunification of China (Tasmanian Branch)